Sharon Samuels
Member Services Programs and Procurement Administrator

MUNICIPAL POWER

MEMORANDUM
June 2, 2022
TO: FMPA Members
FROM: Sharon Samuels
cc: Osmose Utility Services
RE: Transformer Painting & Inspection Services Bid - Award Extension

FMPA BX# 2022-114

kkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkhkkkkkkkkhkhkkkkhkhkhkkkkkkhkkkkkkkhkkhkkkkkkhkhkhkkkkhkhkkkkkkkkkhkhkkkkkkhkkkkkhkhkhkkkkkkhkkkkkkkkkhkkkkkkx

The Transformer Painting & Inspection Services Bid award extension, (originally bid
under FMPA #2021-114) is scheduled to expire on July 31, 2022. The participating
members have expressed a desire to extend the award for an additional year. Osmose
Utility Services has also agreed to extend the award for an additional year. Osmose Utility
Services proposed to implement a price increase of 15% on all rates; the Participating
Members have accepted the price increase.

This award extension will expire on July 31, 2023. At that time, the participating members
will revisit this award to consider whether to issue a new bid to obtain new pricing or
extend the award by mutual consent.

If you have any questions regarding this bid extension, please contact me at FMPA via
the information provided below.
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